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Newsletter no. 28   Summer Term  

 Friday 22nd April 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It was great see you all again this week. 
Unfortunately, Covid is still around and we 
do have some isolated cases in each class, 
so please keep an eye on your child if they 
are feeling unwell, have a temperature or a 
cough. 
 
This term we are organising a trip for each 
year group and we are finalising details at 
the moment. Dolphins have their trip 
already organised and will be visiting 
Tuesley Farm on Tues 28th June. 
 
There are also lots of Friends events 
planned and local village events like 
Witstock which is very soon. Many local 
people are working in the background for 
this event. We hope to see some of you 
there and do look out for our Friends Stall. 
 
Don’t forget Year 2 BOOK SALE today after 
school. 
 
Mrs Szczepanski  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 2 SATS take place in MAY 
(Statutory assessment Tests) 
 

Please do not book any time off during this term for 
your Year 2 child as it is a very important time for them. 
 
The Government cancelled KS1 SATs during Covid but 
they are taking place this May in school.  
 
We are beginning to organise transition with Year 2 
Junior Schools and supporting them with their new 
adventure, so attendance is especially important for 
them. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be organising another 
clothes collection later this term 
so please put aside good quality 
adult and children’s clothes to 
raise money for Witley School.  
 
Thank you! 
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The Hen House Wraparound Care – Job opportunity 
 
RECRUITMENT- Are you an enthusiastic and caring person who might like to join our team running the 
breakfast and after school club? Flexible shifts at good rates of pay. Positions are available at Grayswood 
CofE Primary, Witley CofE Infant & St. Mary’s CofE Infant School in Shackleford. If interested please send 
an email to Catherine on - care@thehen-house.com” 

 

Cake raffle winner!   
This week’s winner is Rufus in Puffins.  
                                   
Thank you to the Howell family for this week’s beautiful cupcakes.  
 

Now that the weather is warming up. 
 

Please ensure your child has a water bottle, sun hat and that sunscreen 
is applied at home before coming to school. Please do not send  
sunscreen/sunblock into school.  
Thank you. 

 

        FRIDAY 13th May is CRAZY GLASSES DAY at Witley Infant School 
 

Here at Witley School we always try to raise money for 
good causes and I’m delighted to focus on a very special charity.  
 
Wear some funny glasses or sunglasses to raise money for 
Childhood Eye Cancer Trust on Friday 13th May. Mrs Szczepanski will 
be wearing some! 
 
Voluntary donations welcome! 
Check out the website below for further information. 
                                                                                                                        
 
 
https://chect.org.uk/other-ways-to-help/crazyglasses/ 
 

mailto:care@thehen-house.com
https://chect.org.uk/other-ways-to-help/crazyglasses/
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Calendar 

Monday 2nd May – BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 

Saturday 7th May – WitStock (Witley Village Fair) Chichester Hall Field 

Friday 13th May – Crazy Glasses Day in aid of Childhood Eye Cancer Trust 

SUNDAY 22nd May – Jubilee Tea between 2 – 5 pm in the school grounds (FWS) 

Thursday 26th May – School finishes for half term    

*Friday 27th May – INSET DAY 5 before half term 

Half term - Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 

SUMMER TERM 2022 

Monday 6th June – Return to school 

Thursday 9th June – Open Classrooms between 2.45 – 3.30 pm 

Friday 17th June – FWS Swashbuckle Challenge 

Tuesday 28th June – Dolphins Class to visit Tuesley Farm 

Saturday 16th July – FWS Hawaiian Fete 12 – 3pm 

Friday 22nd July – End of term for the summer   EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 

 

PUFFINS BOOK SALE for all Classes is on EVERY FRIDAY 
 

Year 2 are holding a book sale every Friday so please bring your loose change along! The children 
will take it in turns to run the stall from 3 pm every Friday starting on Friday 22nd April. 

 
Puffins Class are invited to bring in their old books for the sale. PLEASE ensure the books donated 

are appropriate for age 4 -7 years. Thank you. 
 

 
 

WE ARE NOW ACCEPTING BOOK DONATIONS FROM ALL CLASSES 
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ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/23 
 

AUTUMN TERM 2022  

*Thursday 1st September – INSET DAY 1 and Friday 2nd September – INSET DAY 2 

Monday 5th September – School starts for Year 1 and Year 2/Home visits for new Year R 

Tuesday 6th September – Home visits for new Year R 

Wednesday 7th September – Home visits for new Year R 

End of term - Friday 21st October – End of term  

Half term - Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 

Start of term - Monday 31st October – Start of term 

End of term - Friday 16th December – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 

SPRING TERM 2023 

Start of term -Tuesday 3rd January – Start of term 

*Friday 10th February – INSET DAY 3 

Half term – Monday 13th – Friday 17th February – Half term 

Start of term - Monday 20th February – Start of term 

End of term - Thursday 31st March – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

*Monday 17th April – INSET DAY 4 

 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

Start or term - Tuesday 18th April – Start of term 

End of term Thurs 25th May – End of term 

*Friday 26th May – INSET DAY 5 before half term 

Half term – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

End of term - 21st July - EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 


